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Jake Jones <jakeojones@gmail.com> Thu, Feb 22, 2018 at 10:58 AM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Ann,

Great catch and sorry for the confusion. It is indeed a three unit. It looks like when my dad and | were labeling these we
somehow got number crazy. On the first floor there are currently two units, one in the front of the building and one in the
back. The second and "third floor" is currently considered one large unit as the third floor is a converted attic space and
does not have its own kitchen/bath.

Let me know if that makes sense, if you have any questions about it I'd be happy to give you a call at your convenience.

Thank you,

Jake
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